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April 22, 2022 

 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street 

Mumbai – 400 001 

 

Scrip Code: 542760 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza 

Bandra Kurla Complex 

Bandra (East), Mumbai – 400 051 

 

Symbol: SWSOLAR 

 

 

Dear Sir/ Ma’am, 

 

Sub.:  Corrigendum to the Audited Standalone Financial Results for the Quarter and Financial 

Year ended on March 31, 2022 of Sterling and Wilson Renewable Energy Limited (“the 

Company”)  

Ref.:  Our disclosure dated April 07, 2022 

 

This has reference to the Audited Standalone and Consolidated Financial Results for the Quarter and 

Financial Year ended March 31, 2022 approved by the Board of Directors and filed with the Stock 

exchanges on April 07, 2022. 

 

In this regard, please note that there was an inadvertent typographical error in the earnings per equity 

share (EPS) for the Audited Standalone Financial Results for the Quarter and Financial Year ended 

March 31, 2022. The details of correct figures are as under:  

 
 

 

 

Particulars  

As reported To be read as  

Quarter 

ended  

31-Mar-22 

Year ended  

31-Mar-22 

Quarter 

ended  

31-Mar-22 

Year 

ended 31-

Mar-22 

(Audited) (Audited) (Audited) (Audited) 

Earnings per equity share (EPS) (of ₹ 1 each) (not annualised) 

(a) Basic             (3.62) (10.44) (3.17) (9.99) 

(b) Diluted (Refer note 13) (3.62) (10.44) (3.17) (9.99) 

 

The said revision does not have any impact on the Audited Standalone Financial Results for the Quarter 

and Financial Year ended March 31, 2022 as submitted earlier.  

 

The EPS under the Consolidated Financial Results for the Quarter and Financial Year ended March 31, 

2022 remain unchanged.  

 

We regret the inconvenience caused.  

 

We request you to kindly take the same on record. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Sterling and Wilson Renewable Energy Limited 

 

 

 

Bahadur Dastoor 

Chief Financial Officer  


